

St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk Head of School: Mrs Lindsey Hodgson Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read

Friday 30th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a wonderful day today, celebrating our cultures and heritages with each other in class. A huge thank you to the parents who came in to classes today to speak to the children, sing songs, share stories and teach us things about your home countries. The children looked amazing in their traditional dress and are all very proud of their backgrounds.







Happiness Project

This week, the children have been encouraged to 'Try Something New' as part of our well-being focus. Our Year 3 class have been taking part in the Bikeability training and Caterlink have provided taster plates and pots of fruits and vegetables for us to try in the lunch hall. We have had a variation of things to try from peaches, kiwis, okra and radishes.



















St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk Head of School: Mrs Lindsey Hodgson Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read

Golden Book

Children who made in into the book for the week beginning 19th September are listed below. A huge well done to them all. Every week those children who find themselves nominated in the Golden book are allowed to come to school in their own clothes on Monday and will be collected for a special treat with myself, Miss Jones or Miss Dalal.



Year 1 – Chloe, Woody and Sadie-Rose, Year 3 – Naomie and Leon,

Year 4 – Marlow, Year 5 –Barnaby, Year 6 -Bela

Reminders

- Harvest donations can be dropped at the front office or handed to your child's class teacher.
- Harvest festival will take place on Wednesday 5th October at St Thomas' Church at 2pm.
- Year 6 coffee morning, where parents are invited into Maberly Hall at 9am to look at their work so far this year,
 will happen on Friday 7th October.

I hope you have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to another busy week ahead.

Yours faithfully,
Mrs Lindsey Hodgson
Head of School

God.

All peoples have their origin in you and it is your will to gather them as one family in yourself.

Fill the hearts of all people with your love and the desire to ensure justice for all their brothers and sisters.

By sharing the good things of the earth, may we secure justice and equality for every human being, an end to all division, and a human society built on love and peace.

We make this prayer in Jesus' name. Amen









